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Class T News

The children have loved being able to get out in this beautiful

autumnal weather: riding bikes is a definite favourite in Class 1!

In Literacy, this week, we have been very busy:- reading, listening
to stories, taking part in role play fun- we are all quite the cooks in
our play kitchen! We have also been drawing the Knuffle Bunny,

some children even had a go at labelling their work too!

In Story Time we have

enjoyed listening to ‘Little
Happy weekend! Mrs Ratcliffe, Mrs Cox Red Riding Hood’
and The Class 1 Team



